PETEli BURG

CHAMBER OF COMMERCE

Kathy O’Rear, Borough Clerk Feb. 22,2014
Petersburg Borough

P.O. Box 329

Petersburg, AK 99833

Dear Kathy,

The Petersburg Chamber of Commerce has filed its 2014 gaming permit application with the
State of Alaska. As part of our permit process, we are required to inform the borough of our
intention to conduct gaming activities.

The Chamber raises funds through activities such as the King Salmon Derby, Little Norway
Raffles, and Canned Salmon Classic for the purpose of community improvement projects,
scholarships, economic development and administrative fees.

We are requesting that the Borough Assembly approve our application so that we may continue
to provide these benefits to the community.

Sincerely,

sty

Petersburg Chamber of Commerce

Enc.
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